3/1/2019 Gmail - Suggested change.

Date: Fri, 1 Mar 2019 12:04:47 +1100

Subject: Suggested change.

Dear Sir,

I note that in the correspondence it is suggested SIRA may need to revise the motor accidents legislation. If so, this
gives you the opportunity the correct what | believe to be the most illogical anomaly of all.

Currently Worker's Compensation patients are assessed under AMAS, but Third Party patients are assessed under
AMAA4. Surely this should be simplified, such that all patients be assessed under AMAS5.

| humbly make this suggestion. | believe it will result in greater consistency of report outcomes for claimants.

Regards,
Dr Simon Kinny





